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On 09-09-17, 09-10-17, and 09-11-17, hurricane Irma passed over the area.  
Due to the extensive damage and debris on the ground, Gerhard suggested 
that we use the week of 09-11-17 thru 09-15-17 for clean up & skip regular 
maintenance.  Maintenance will resume on 09-18-17 along with some minor 
debris clean up. 
 
The arbor crew is scheduled to be on site for three days for major tree work.  
The tentative schedule is for 09-21-17, 09-22-17, & 09-25-17. 
 
Debris clean up was performed by the maintenance crew on 09-12-17 thru 
09-16-17. 
 
Please see next section of report for Property Inspection sheets. 
 
 
Keith Gamble 
 


